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available, or if it is more convenient, 
BC physicians may request articles 
from the College library. Requested 
articles may be sent via e-mail, fax, 
or mail.

The Safe Prescribing Recom-
mended Resources may be found 
at www.cpsbc.ca/files/pdf/Library 
-Safe-Prescribing-Resources.pdf. 
Copies of the document may also be 
requested from the College library, to 
be sent by e-mail, fax, or mail.

For questions not covered by the 
Safe Prescribing Recommended Re-
sources, BC physicians may request 
literature searches from the library. If 
results are needed by a particular day, 
please indicate this to allow librarians 
to triage requests.

—Niki Baumann
Librarian

college library

There has been a great deal of 
news coverage of the current  
opioid crisis in BC. To assist  

in the response, the College’s Pre-
scription Review Program and library 
have collaborated to create the Safe 
Prescribing Recommended Resourc-
es, a carefully selected set of articles 
to help update practitioners’ knowl-
edge about opioids, sedatives, and 
stimulants.

The Safe Prescribing Recom-
mended Resources brings together 
evidence, recommendations, and op-
tions to aid decision making for opi-
oid, benzodiazepine, and stimulant 
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Safe prescribing for opioids, sedatives, and stimulants
prescribing. Information for chronic 
and acute pain, younger and older 
populations, and patients with co-

morbid substance use disorders is 
included to help tailor care to each 
individual. 

Where available, links to the full 
text of the articles are provided with-
in the document. Where links are not 

The Safe Prescribing 
Recommended Resources 
brings together evidence, 

recommendations, and 
options to aid decision 

making for opioid, 
benzodiazepine, and 

stimulant prescribing.

Join the Section of Clinical
Faculty (SCF) of Doctors of BC
The Section of Clinical Faculty (SCF) has worked
on your behalf for years.

Payment for bedside teaching, payment for didactic
lectures, stipends for clinical rounds, open criteria for
advancement – things we now expect and take for
granted as doctors who teach – all were achieved
through the efforts of the SCF.

Adequate resources are needed to allow physicians
to provide both timely care to their patients and
excellence in teaching. In order to help you, we
need you to become a member of SCF. 

Your first year of membership is free, and $50/
year thereafter. Sign up via Doctors of BC website or
the Section website:

http://www.ucfa.ca/how-to-join
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